
 

 

Trojan Boosters 
Meeting Minutes  

November 23, 2020 ​/ THS Library 

Call to Order:​ 5:35  

Attendees​: Kristi Trout, Janet Schetzle, Kami Heath, Heidi Heath, Tami Noble, Lisa Hazeltine, 
Andrea Abbott, Heather Nelson 

Minutes​:  Review and report prior meeting minutes- A motion was made by Andrea to 
approve the minutes from 10/26/20 and seconded by Heidi  with all in favor.  

Treasurer’s Report:​ Janet provided updated financials totalling 5,875.01 including 
payment for volleyball and cross country tournament donations and deposits of membership 
donations.   

New Business:  

1. Little Moose Prints Trojan Booster Store is open and the link is live and ready to 
shop. The sale closes on the 11th to have orders shipped out for Christmas. 
Advertisement of the sale will be through Facebook, virtual Wednesday folders at 
the elementary and emailed from Janet to high school. 

 

2. A suggestion from Heidi was brought up to send a congratulation card to those 
going to state and messages to the coaches to pass along the message that they are 
getting financial support from the boosters.  

 

3. Heather will head up the Trojan Booster social media with direction from Heidi  

 

4. Heather brought a flyer with a possible future fundraiser of cut-outs from the 
company Shindigz that families/boosters could purchase to put in the gym for 
games since fans aren’t allowed yet due to Covid phase 2. It was decided to table 
this since we currently have an active fundraiser and the logistics of set up and take 
down was discussed.   

 

5. Membership-year bars: Jo will contact Theresa to acquire 2020-2021 Spreadsheet 
document.  

Old Business:  

● Booster Appreciation was decided to be a letter/postcard mailed as a thank you and 
explanation of support for all athletics. Krisit is working on a thank you letter. This is to 
replace the cake and booster night at a basketball game which is not possible due to Covid 
restrictions. 

 

 



 

 

● Andrea will be meeting with Theresa to obtain the key for the post office box and work to 
change the Booster box at the post office to a current member.  

● Kristi and Andrea met to cross-reference the wall and current member list and 10 boards 
are ready to go up on the wall. Six boards have been removed and will be replaced. 

● Center Court restoration project in the works. Location for work will be bus garage and 
overseen by busdriver Matt and has support from Jake Blazzard. Start date TBD. 
Fundraising for project to be started by Lisa.  

● Heather is reaching out to Theresa Priebe regarding the Amazon Smile option for the 
boosters but must be a 501-C.  

● Suggestion of window art downtown at bus garage to show support and thanks to 
community members.  Will need to discuss further and look into resources for this.  

Other Business: ​Next meeting scheduled for January 25, 2021   

Adjourn: ​6:19 
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